
         

       

Aldbury Playground Working Group 2022 

Would You like to help? 

 

At the end of September we are digging out the black shredded rubber and 

replacing it with new turf and safety matting.  You can volunteer for the 

Working Party.   

 

WHEN:  Saturday 24th September 

 

To volunteer  please contact: 

Beth Cole: dr.ejcole@gmail.com  
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